MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP MEETING MINUTES September 18, 2012

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, September 18, 2012 at the Montgomery Township Building. The members of the BDP in attendance included Bob Cole, Allan Nappen, Larry Mastroieni, Jay Haenn, Mary Kay Kelm, Jim Brusilovsky, Jack Fazio, and Tony Lizell. Also present: Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, Stacy Crandell, Public Information Coordinator, Joe Walsh, Maureen Waddington, Dennis Cooney, Dana Baedke, Mike Thom, and Representative Todd Stephens. Absent from the meeting were: Matt Roegner, Stephen Nave, and Kris Field.

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 12:36pm.

March Minutes Approval: Approved as submitted.

Public Comment: None.

New Business:

Montgomery 300th Anniversary

• Joe Walsh, Maureen Waddington, and Dennis Cooney discussed the 300th Anniversary of the Township that will take place in 2014. They explained about the activities and events they are planning for fundraising including a golf outing. They also explained about the cocktail reception and networking event that will take place on Thursday, October 25 at the Joseph Ambler Inn.

Representative Todd Stephens- Small Business

Representative Todd Stephens discussed an idea about developing a small business group. This
group could report to him about their concerns and Representative Stephens can discuss pending
legislative with them and gather feedback.

Old Business: None.

Adjournment:

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:23p.m. **The** Committee will meet next on October 16, 2012.